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DA 19-5
[bookmark: _GoBack]Released:  January 3, 2019 
TECHNOLOGICAL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING 
TO BE RESCHEDULED

	
Due to the partial government shutdown, the meeting of the FCC’s Technological Advisory Council (TAC) scheduled for Monday, January 14th is cancelled and will be rescheduled.  We will announce a new date for the TAC meeting in the near future.  Please direct all questions regarding this Public Notice to Michael Ha at michael.ha@fcc.gov or (202) 418-2099. 

By the Chief, Office of Engineering and Technology
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